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Strong performance by the Broombastics, finishing 5th in a highly 
ranked tournament in Basel  
 
The team composed of Marc Promme, Yves Sieradzki, Jörg Moeser (Skip) and Jens Herber 
competed at the 3-border  tournament  in Basel end of november. 
After 3 consecutive wins over Awesomesauce (NL) 8-7, Besançon  (Fr) 8-7 and Mulhouse (Fr) 8-2 
and a loss against a strong French team from Strasbourg 3-5, our team  qualified  for the final 
round.  
  
In an open and  highly competitive  game  the  Swiss team from Albeina had a narrow victory, 
scoring 4 points in the last end which not only gave them the win (4-9) over the brave 
Luxembourgians  but  also the  overall tournament  victory. 
 
More details can be found on curling.lu/Competition 

 

Knuedler 
Curling 

The club is invited by the VDL (Ville de Luxembourg) to perform an exhibition 
game at the Knuedler Ice rink on December 6th between 10h30 and 12h00. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to further promote our beautiful sport. 
 
More volunteers are needed to enable the club to carry out that event 
successfully. 
 
 Your help is much appreciated. 



The club has been asked by RTL whether we would help them to co-
organise a curling competition around mid-January 2015(more or less a 
trickshot competition) at the Knuedler Ice Rink where the winner will be 
offered  a trip to Curlingland Canada. 
Again a good opportunity for us to promote our sport. 

Apéro 
Curling 

Friendly Reminder: 
Apéro Curling will take place next Sunday December 7th at 10h30 (at 

Kockelscheuer) 

4 Nations 

Trickshot 

Doubles 

2 teams will defend the club’s colours during the next 4-nations 
tournament taking place over the weekend of 13th and 14th of December. 

Kindly support our teams at the rink.  

Same procedure as every year ! 
On Dec. 22nd the club’s trickshot competition will take place accompanied 
by Susi’s most famous «Glühwein » (Hot red wine ). Be numerous at this 

event and let’s have fun. 

The 1st International Doubles Cup will take place on Feb 28th + March 1st 
where a maximum of 16 teams will be accepted and where 4 games are 
guaranteed. Kindly form your teams (2 curlers : men, women or mixed). 

More information to be found soon on our website.  



Humour Corner 

The WCF announced during the recent A and B 
Championships that the next C-Championships  2015 will 

take place at Champéry, Switzerland. 
Eccc 2015 


